
 

 

 

 

 

 

5 Harris Court, Building G, Monterey, CA  93940        P.O. Box 85, Monterey, CA  93942-0085 

831-658-5600        Fax  831-644-9560        http://www.mpwmd.net  

 

 

Supplement to 12/16/2019 

MPWMD Board Packet 
 

Attached are copies of letters received between November 13, 2019 and December 9, 2019. These 

letters are listed in the December 16, 2019 Board packet under Letters Received. 
 

 

 

 

Author Addressee Date Topic 

Jeff Davi and John 

Tilley 

MPWMD Board 12/9/19 Supply and Demand for Water on the Monterey 

Peninsula 

Michael Baer Gary Hoffmann 12/8/2019 Stoldt Demand Report 

Peter Le MPWMD Board 12/2/2019 Draft Supplemental EIR for the Proposed 

Modifications to the Pure Water Monterey 

Groundwater Replenishment Project 

Jeff Davi and John 

Tilley 

MPWMD Board 11/18/19 Three Issues of Concern 

Janine Chicourrat, 

Brian Hein, Bonnie 

Adams 

David Stoldt 10/31/19 Letter of Thanks 
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